
TAHQUAMENON AREA SCHOOLS 

MEMORANDUM AGREEMENT 

 

THIS AGREEMENT is entered into this 29th day of June, 2016, by and between the 
Tahquamenon Area Schools (“School District”) and David Barry (“Employee”). 

WHEREAS, Employee has been employed by the School District in the role of 
superintendent year under the terms of a two year employment contract expiring on June 30, 
2016; and 

WHEREAS, Employee has notified the School District that he intends to allow the 
contract to expire and not agree to the new two year contract that he has been offered by the 
School District; and  

WHEREAS, the School District will begin to search for a successor to Employee in the 
role of superintendent; and  

WHEREAS, Employee has agreed to remain with the School District as superintendent 
on an interim basis to allow the search and transition for a successor superintendent; 

NOW THEREFORE, the parties hereby agree as follows:  

1. Employee will continue to act as superintendent for the School District on an 
interim basis; 

2. In this interim role, Employee will be paid on a per diem basis for each day 
worked. Employee will paid only for the days actually worked in the District and 
will be provided no other fringe benefits of employment; 

3. Employee will be expected to work only on days or at times as needed and 
through notification by the School District’s Board of Education or the Board’s 
president acting on its behalf;   

4. This agreement may be terminated at any time by either party. 

EMPLOYEE: TAHQUAMENON AREA SCHOOLS 
 
 
 
By:  _______________________________ By:  ________________________________ 

        David Barry Telford Burton 
President, Board of Education  

  

 


